
 

Superintendent’s Report – March 8, 2018 

1. Striving Readers Comprehensive Literacy Grant – submitted 3/2 

2. Health Center Monthly Report – Sharyl Iden 

3. Family Connections Resource Center Report – Rob Sanders 

4. School Counselor’s Report – Jennifer Weber  

5. 21st Century Grant Update  

6. Pension Update  

7. Reading Counts and MathFacts in a Flash Updates   

8. Summer Learning Opportunities – Me and My School, Scholastic Lit Camp, etc. 

9. Queen City Classic Chess Tournament – Paul Brown Stadium – 3/2-3/3 

10. CSIP/CDIP Update – Glenn O. Swing Site Visit – 3/6                                             

11. NKCES Meetings – 2nd Wednesday of the month – 3/14  

12. Superintendent Roundtable Meeting at NKCES PD Room – 3/14   

13. Extracurricular Activities – Basketball, Cheerleading, Chess, Girls on the Run, 

Flying Piglet, etc.   

14. Southgate Family Fun Night – 3/29 @6-7:30PM 

15. Student Recognition Assembly – Grades K-4 and Grades 5-8 – 3/30 

16. Kindergarten Kick-off Registration – 4/16 @5:00-6:30PM 

17. Kagan Training – Summer of 2018 – Partnership with Newport Schools 

18. Building Maintenance Update   

19. Superintendent’s Updated Work Calendar for 2017-2018 

20. Request Items  

 Field Trip Request – Preschool – Fresh Thyme Market – 3/23 

 District Facility Usage Agreement – 7 Hills Church – 3/27 

 Field Trip Request – Arbor Day – Southgate Community Center – 4/20 

 Field Trip Request – Preschool – Cincinnati Zoo – 4/26 

 KASBO Spring Conference – Bob Rouse – Louisville – 5/9-5/11 

 Retirement – Robert Rouse – effective 10/1/18 

                                                                        


